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To Whom it may concern,

Re: the dangerous NEW abortion bill proposed by Cairns MP Rob Pyne.

I do not agree with this new abortion bill proposed or on any abortion carried out for the 
reason’s of inconvenience unless there is significant risk to mother and/or child. Children have
 rights too.

Thank you for taking into consideration the opinions of the public.

Anna Giles
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